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CPP risk register review  

1. SUMMARY 

The CPP agreed a risk register as part of the Single Outcome Agreement. 
The risks were reviewed by the Full Partnership in June 2009. The Full 
Partnership agreed that future reviews of risk should be made by the 
Management Committee with changes reported as part of the normal 
feedback. 

This is the review at the end of the second quarter to assess the risks fro the 
period October-December 2009. 

2. RECOMMENDATION 

That the Partnership: 

• Review and agree the rating for each risk in the appended risk register 

 

 

 

 

BRIAN BARKER 

Policy and Strategy Manager, Argyll and Bute Council 

14 August 2009 

For Further Information Contact: 

Brian Barker, Policy and Strategy Manager, 01546 604436, brian.barker@argyll-
bute.gov.uk 

Appendix 1 – CPP risk register – review June 2009 

 


